
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

                   

   

  

                           
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Achievement Awards 

 

Mrs Miller’s Message 
 

Wheatcroft Primary School 

News Bulletin 
Week Ending: 4th November 2024  

 

Starting school is a huge milestone for children and their 
families and I am so proud of how settled our Reception 
children are. Thank you to our Reception parents who took 
the time to complete our survey, which celebrates how 
successful our transition into Reception has been for our 
children.  
“The starting school workshop was really informative.” 
“It was helpful to see the school environment & the quality of 
the food.” 
“The phonics workshop helped me continue my child’s 
learning at home.” 
 “My child loves school & seems to be learning well & making 
friends.” 
“The teacher is really positive & encouraging.” 
“The school has the warm community feeling we were hoping 
for.” 
 

 LPL: I enjoy playing fun games in PE with Mr 
Rock.  

 LG: I like doing English because I like thinking 
of new ideas, 

 BT: I like doing basketball at lunchtime with 
Miss Ryan. 

 PG: I like using TTRS to practise my times 
tables because it’s fun. 

 SS: I enjoyed writing instructions in English.  
 IM: I liked drawing pumpkins in art and using 

oil pastels. 
 TB: I love maths because I am getting better 

and better. 
 DO: I like writing poems in English. 
 IA: I like doing science because we got to do 

experiments. 
 HS: I like geography because it was fun to 

learn about the weather.  

 

Sign of the week

 

 

 

Pupil voice – Y2 
 

Team Points  

 
117 153 203 156  

     

R: Arran T-S    Y1: Ronnie E     Y1/2: George C     Y2: Izzy E      Y3: Imogen W 

Y3/4: Leila D     Y4: Yuvraj C   Y5: Olly T    Y5/6: Leo P    Y6: Zara-Annabella W  

 

Click here for the link to the term dates 

Term Dates 

 

 
Please find below the links for our birthday book wish 

lists on Amazon if you would like to participate. 

                EYFS     KS1      LKS2      UKS2 

 

Birthday Books 

 

Be a H.e.R.O. (HeRe eveRy day Ready On time) 

 

Welcome to our new attendance corner where you can 

see links to guidance on attendance and get our weekly 

top tips to be a H.E.R.O! 

 Be on time for ten to nine!  

 Get your child their own alarm clock. 
Click here for the NHS leaflet “is my child too ill for 

school?” 

 

 

Attendance Matters 

 

Please note that Affinity Water will be starting work 

in Ware Road from 13th November. This will involve 

temporary traffic lights and will probably cause 

delays. Please try to allow extra time for your 

journeys to school during this time. Thank you  

Roadworks 
 

https://wheatcroft.herts.sch.uk/news-dates/term-dates/
https://amzn.eu/icqW4dw
https://amzn.eu/fa5THXo
https://amzn.eu/8Bejfxo
https://amzn.eu/8Bejfxo
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/

